
                                                                                

 

 
 

 

Pensans Post
Summer term  29/06/2018

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone for being so supportive and coming along to our EYFS and KS2 sports days this 
week. We are looking forward to the final KS1 Sports Day on Tuesday. 
We are doing really well in our sports and children have been showing great sportsmanship as well as 
sporting prowess at numerous events recently. Over the past two weeks alone we have taken part in: 
cricket and surfing sessions and competed in rounders and high fives matches! Well done to all those 
who have taken part and been involved! 

Our class photos were taken in the lovely weather this week. The proofs and order forms will be sent 
home to each child on Monday 2nd July so please check school bags. 

And finally, does anyone have any goldfish that they are willing to donate to our school pond. We are 
using the area more and more now it is looking so fab! 
Have an amazing weekend! 

Angela Clay, Headteacher 

KS1 had a great day out at the 
Minack this week! They were well 
behaved and amazingly confident 
when retelling Owl and the 
Pussycat.



 

Class Weekly 
%

Rank

Butterflies 83.41% 10

Orange 94.65% 4

Green 92.96% 5

Lime 96.43% 2

Violet 97.58% 1

Amber 91.24% 6

Magenta 94.71% 3

Emerald 91.06% 7

Indigo 87.61% 9

Turquoise 89.47% 8

Whole School 91.91%

Is your child’s class attendance on 
track? Our Spring attendance 
target is 97%. At 91.92% 
attendance we are below our 
target.

Computer and video games have a Pan-European Game Information (PEGI) rating printed on the front 
of the case. If your child is at Pensans, any game they play or watch should have a green PEGI. Please be 
aware that playing games out of their age range is a child protection issue and be aware of what they are 
playing. Even if your child is only watching an older family member playing a game with a 12, 16 or 18 
rating, they still are being exposed to unsuitable material. 

Here are this weeks 
Mathletes: 
Green - Skyla 
Orange- James 
Lime - Nina 

Week commencing 02/07/2018 is week 3. 
School menus are on our school website. If your 
child would like a school packed lunch reserved 
please make your choices at school reception 
before 9am on Monday mornings. 

Last week of clubs next week! 

It’s our last week of clubs next week. After 
9th July, please ensure that you make 
arrangements for your child to be collected 
or attend our paid for after school club 
(PARC) at the end of each school day. New 
clubs list will be circulated via book bag post 
in the autumn term. 

School Uniform 

If you need to buy new school uniform: 
jumpers, cardigans, book bags, PE T-shirts 
etc, please contact Trophy Textiles direct on 
01209 713341 or check their website: 
https://www.trophytextiles.co.uk

https://www.trophytextiles.co.uk/
https://www.trophytextiles.co.uk/


Stars of the week
Butterflies Mia For working more independently and trying 

hard with all her learning. Thanks
Orange Whole of the 

class
For their courage, excellence, enthusiasm and 
unity when performing ‘The Owl and the 
Pussycat’. 

Lime Imogen For excellent behaviour at the Minack and 
showing great helpfulness and kindness to her 
friends. She retold ‘The Owl and the Pussycat’ 
beautifully.

Green Whole of the 
class

For impeccable behaviour on our Minack Trip 
and for enthusiasm in retelling’ The Owl and the 
Pussycat’.

Violet Fynn For his enthusiasm when singing ‘Penzance my 
home’.

Amber Alfie For working really hard on his eye contact and 
expression when reciting ‘Peter and the Wolf’.

Magenta Maddie 

Maisie

For your clear and confident oral presentation 
of 'Peter and the Wolf'. You told the story with 
brilliant expression and intonation and even 
added in character voices - well done! 
For finding the confidence to make a brilliant 
recording of ‘Peter and the Wolf’. well done!

Emerald Charlie For determination and courage for trying two 
new experiences this week and being 
enthusiastic and joyful on both occasions. Great 
stuff Charlie! 

Turquoise Ryan For just being an absolute joy at all times. How 
lucky are we to have you in Team Turquoise!?

Indigo Dillon and 
Aaron

For their enthusiasm and joy in lots of activities 
this week.

Are you following  
us on Twitter?  
Keep up-to-date with all 
of the exciting things  
that are going on 
@pensansschool 

The Virtue week commencing 02/07/2018: Please remember named 
hats, water 
bottles and 
sun cream!



Check to see if you qualify for Free 
School Meals! 

Eligibility for Free School Meals from Year 
Three onwards is linked to household 
income. The more children from Reception 
to Y6 who are on Free School Meals 
means the more money we get via Pupil 
Premium to help improve the attainment 
of children in school. To check if you are 
eligible for Free School Meals simply let 
Mrs Oliver at the school reception know 
some very basic details: Names, Dates of 
Birth, National Insurance Number and 
she will do the rest for you!

Summer Term Dates For Your Diary   
Tuesday 3rd July - New date for KS1 Sports Day - Parents invited to both 9:30am round robin 
events and 1:15pm races 
Friday 6th July - Last day of clubs 
Thursday 12th July - 5pm - 6pm - Phase 2 End of term parents exhibition - ‘Pensans Prom’ 
@ Penwith College. 
Thursday 12th July - 2 year-old Ladybirds Teddy Bear’s Picnic @2pm - parents invited  
Friday 20th July - Y6 Performance @1:30pm and 5:30pm 
Monday  23rd July - Nursery Closed 
Monday 23rd July - Y6 Leavers assembly @ 2pm 
Monday 23rd July -Y6 Leavers disco @6pm 
Tuesday 24th July - Nursery Closed 
Wednesday 25th July - Start of summer holiday 


